A Little Drama Information on the Christmas in the Park Parade 2024

ARRIVAL TIME: | will be at our meeting spot at 9:30 am. The parade does not begin until 10 am

WHAT TO WEAR: Christmas colors & Santa Hats (I have Santa hats that you can borrow & a Christmas EIf
apron like skirts and collars that you can borrow.)
e The best place to watch the parade is around the “Lighted Christmas Tree” on Old Litchfield Rd and
Wigwam Blvd. You can then follow us to the pick-up stop on Honey-suckle Road (see map)
THE MC WILL ANNOUNCE OUR GROUP! A Little Drama is #24 out of 86 Groups
Please Parents you can march with our group (especially if you have little ones) Parents will help out
with keeping an eye on students
e You can throw candy if you want to bring candy(l won't be supplying any candy) Candy throwers will be
on the side of the group or in the back closer to the parents.
PICK-UP is AFTER OUR GROUP IS DONE MARCHING- NOT WHEN THE PARADE IS
OVER. Every year there is a child who is not picked up on time. Call SHELLY 602-518-4222

e You can then follow us to the pick-up stop on Honey-suckle Road (see map)
Registration is open for the next session “ The Wizard of Oz “at alittledramaonline.com
Mabel Padgett, Palm Valley, Litchfield Elementary Schools
Auditions are :
e Mabel Padgett Monday, Dec.16th, 2:30-3:30
e Palm Valley Tuesday, Dec.17th, 2:30-3:30
e Litchfield Thursday, Dec 19th, 2:30-3:30
All other classes will be 2:30-4:00
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